
OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE GREEK GOVERNMENT 
Your temporary accommodation centre is ready. Kindly proceed immediately to your arrival to the field. Your residence in that field 
is mandatory for securing decent conditions of living, for reasons of public and personal health, and for the restart of the asylum  
procedure, as well. In the field you will  be totally safe. Accommodation, alimentation, water, electricity, and items of personal 
hygiene are provided. Priority is to be given to families and vulnerable groups. Asylum procedures have normally been commenced 
anew in the field. We have prepared this field in order for you to await under safety and to depart from Lesvos as soon as possible, 
complying with the legal procedures. Only in case you arrive to the field, the procedures for departing from Lesvos will be completed. 
Attention! Do not listen to fake news but only the official announcements made by the Ministry of Migration and Asylum.


